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April 22, 2015 
 
Ms. Kathryn Hymas 
Vice President, Demand Side Management 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Re: Advice Letter No. 15-04 in Docket No. 15-035-T03, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain 
Power’s Proposed Revisions to Electric Service Schedule No. 105, Irrigation Load Control 
Program 
 
Dear Ms. Hymas,  
 
 The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions transmitted with your 
Advice Letter No. 15-04, dated March 23, 2015, in Docket No. 15-035-T03 entitled above. 
 
 The Division of Public Utilities has reviewed the proposed tariff sheet revisions and 
recommends the Commission approve the tariff sheets as filed. 
 
 Based on the recommendation of the Division and the lack of opposition by any other 
party, the Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed with an effective date 
of May 1, 2015. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#265711 

  


